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March 13, 2020

To:  All Member Jurisdictions

Re:  Oregon Division Name Change

Please be advised that the Oregon Motor Carrier Transportation Division (MCTD) is now the
Commerce and Compliance Division (CCD).

The change of our name does not affect the services we provide to the trucking industry. Our
banking information is the same and our website addresses have not changed.

Current registration and licensing credentials will remain valid for the established period of that
document. Credentials may reflect MCTD or CCD for the remainder of the 2020 calendar year.

Please direct questions to the Oregon IFTA unit at (503) 373-1634, or the Oregon IRP unit at
(503) 378-6643.

Regards,

Melissa Flores

IFTA Program Coordinator
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